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COEUR D'ALENE CHARTER ACADEMY
4904 N Duncan Drive • Coeur d’Alene, Idaho 83815-8329
(208) 676-1667 • FAX (208) 676-8667

www.cdacharter.org • info@cdacharter.org

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

The 2018 Yearbook Staff would like to inform you about the aspects of the Yearbook that specifically concern your 12th-grade son or daughter. This letter tells you everything you need to know regarding Senior Photos, Senior Quotes, and Senior Baby Ads. 
The deadline for ALL materials is Monday, October 16th. NO EXCEPTIONS! 
Senior Photos – Details:

Please make sure your photos are submitted in the following manner and that the name of the student appears:
1. You may e-mail your pictures using a .jpg format to: tvaughan@cdapanthers.org

For digital files, the file size needs to be at least 2x3 inches at 300 dpi

*Senior Photo Submission: Student Name*
2. OR mail CD (the CD will not be returned) to: 

Coeur d’ Alene Charter Academy
Attn: Mrs. Vaughan
4904 N. Duncan Dr.

Coeur d’ Alene, ID 83815 
*Senior Photo Submission: Student Name*
• Current photographs of seniors ideally displaying ¾ shot (waist or shoulders up up) are requested for the senior section. Full body shots will be cropped.
• Photographs should be color or black and white; no other effects.
• We will not accept photos with the following: 

-horizontal pictures 

-pictures with other people 

-inappropriate content (please remember that appropriate attire applies to senior pictures as well) 

• The ideal size for hard copy photos is 2”x3” with approximately 1-1 ¼ inch head size. 

• We accept digital files; the file size needs to be at least 2x3 inches at 300 dpi
Senior Quotes – Details: 
· Senior quotes can be up to 35 words long (180 characters), and only ONE quote per Senior. 
· Senior quotes will be accepted in the High School office or mailed to: 

Coeur d’ Alene Charter Academy
Attn: Mrs. Vaughan
4904 N. Duncan Dr.

Coeur d’ Alene, ID 83815 
*Senior Quote Submission: Student Name*
· Quotes must be appropriate! Senior quotes are also due October 16th and will not be accepted or changed after this date. 

Senior Recognition (Baby Ads) - Details
· If you would like to purchase a page or portion thereof to display a special message to your senior that will appear in the back of the yearbook, send an envelope containing the following: 

· Pictures- (Digital images scanned at 300 dpi) For design purposes, please do not submit your own layouts. Please limit your pictures to the maximum number allowed (please see below). 
· The Message- You may want to type a personal message to your son/daughter. Please write the name of the student on the message. We urge you to be realistic in regards to the amount of writing you submit. Be sure that the amount of writing corresponds to the ¼ page space, which is roughly 3.5 x 4.5 inches. 
· Payment- Checks should be made payable to Coeur d’ Alene Charter Academy and turned into the High School Office with the notation “Baby Ad.”. 
· Senior Recognition ads: Full page (8 photo max): $200; Half-page (4 photo max): $125; Quarter page (2 photo max): $80; Eighth-page (1 photo) $60. Limit of one ad per student. We reserve the right to reduce text amount and crop photos as necessary for layouts.
1. You may e-mail your pictures using a .jpg format and the message to: tvaughan@cdapanthers,org

For digital files, the file size needs to be at least 2x3 inches at 300 dpi

*Senior Baby Ad Submission: Student Name*
2. OR mail CD (the CD will not be returned) to: 
Coeur d’ Alene Charter Academy
Attn: Mrs. Vaughan
4904 N. Duncan Dr.

Coeur d’ Alene, ID 83815 
*Senior Baby Ad Submission: Student Name*
Thank you!

Tracey Vaughan, Yearbook Adviser, and the Yearbook Staff
Dedicated to providing a rigorous, content-rich, college preparatory education.

